November 9, 2023

Hello CRE Families;



Here are the upcoming events over the next two weeks that include the entire school. Individual classes may have separate activities booked so please continue to review your child's planner and check your email from your child(ren)'s teacher

On the calendar

November 10 th	All District Schools Closed
November 13 th	All District Schools Closed
November 14 th	Book Fair starts today in the library!
November 15 th	Family read between 2:15 – 2:45
November 16 th	Book Fair for Shopping Night in the Library
November 17 th	PAC - Treat Day
November 22 nd	Green Thumb Theatre Presentation for Students
November 23 rd	PAC - Hot Lunch – Red Robin
November 24 th	PAC – Santa Photos from 3 pm to 8 pm
November 27 th	Book swap
November 28 th	Book swap
November 29 th	Book swap
November 29 th	Dress as your favourite book character
November 30 th	Book swap
December 1 st	Book swap

Family Reading - November 15th

We aim to foster a community of reading in our school. On November 15th, we invite parents and/or siblings to join us for family reading from 2:15-2:43. This applies to all students K - 5. We look forward to welcoming you! Please look for more information from your child's teacher.

Book Fair - November 14th - 17th

Scholastic book fair is here the $14^{th} - 17^{th}$. Students will be able to shop at lunchtime (12:20 – 1pm) or after school (2:45 – 3:30 pm). There will be a family shopping night on Thursday November 16^{th} from 5 – 8pm in the library. Looking forward to seeing you then!

If you attended our Remembrance Day Assembly today, you were likely as impressed as all of us were with the wonderfully thoughtful and poignant presentations by students. They were so incredibly poised, and every message was delivered with such sincerity and respect. Thank you to all the staff members on the Remembrance Day planning committee, to all the teachers who worked with their students to present and to the guests who were there with us. As I noted in the assembly, CRE students

really showed a true understanding of taking this special assembly seriously. We hope you enjoyed all the messages of Remembrance Day.

A friendly reminder about our drop off/pick up area. It is not meant for parking and waiting, and we have even had double parking occur. **Please Park** along Shaughnessy and consider walking in to pick up your child.